
Hayden-Winkelman Unified School District 

Students in Foster Care – Point of Contact Le?er 
 

Date:  May 12, 2023 

 

Dear Colleagues,  

 

The Elementary and Secondary Educa<on Act as amended (2015) has certain requirements 
related to coopera<on with child welfare agencies regarding the educa<onal stability of children 
in foster care. If a corresponding child welfare agency no<fies the school district in wri<ng that 
it has designated a point of contact with the school district, then the school district must 
designate a point of contact with the corresponding child welfare agency.  

This leJer is an acknowledgement of the receipt of the wriJen no<ce that your child welfare 
agency has designated a point of contact for our school district. The school district has 
designated a point of contact for your child welfare agency. Here is the contact informa<on for 
the school district’s point of contact.  

 

Name: Jeff Gregorich                            Title: Superintendent  

Phone: 520-356-7876, EXT. 1310        Email: gregorichj@hwusd.org 

 

We look forward to working together to ensure the educa<onal stability of children in foster 
care.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Jeff Gregorich 

Superintendent of Schools 

 


